
 

 

                                                                       

 

July 8, 2020 

To whom it may concern: 

Company Name: MINEBEA MITSUMI Inc. 

Representative: Yoshihisa Kainuma 
Representative Director,  

CEO & COO 
(Code No. 6479, TSE Div. No. 1) 

Contact: Takayuki Ishikawa 
General Manager 
Corporate Communications and 
Investor Relations Office 

Phone: +81-(0)3-6758-6703 

 
 

Notice Concerning Today’s Newspaper Report 
 

Today's morning edition of the Nihon Keizai Shimbun published an article that a major smartphone 

manufacturer in North America and others would use organic EL panels for all their new models 

launched in the second half of 2020, and that there will be no models using LCDs in the future. 

 

However, we have not received any information from our customers that there will be no longer any 

models using LCDs, and we have no knowledge of the fact to that effect. And, thus, we will continue to 

stably supply them by maintaining our production system for LCD backlights in the future. 
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